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BP         
 

             
 

BP free fuel has come to an end on the 31st of March. During the 
period 25th January to 31st of March we uplifted 2,975 litres of 
fuel (mixture of unleaded and diesel) which equates to a fuel cost 
saving of £3,641. A letter of thanks has been sent to 
Mr. Bernard Looney the CEO of BP: see below. 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 

Training 
 

It is hoped after 17th May, subject to any further restrictions, 
to commence training covering: 
 

- Hospital Familiarisation 
- Rider Assessments 

 

Dates for the above training will be published as they 
become available. 

 
 

           Rider Assessors Required 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Training department have vacancies for four Rider 
Assessors to join the current team. Interested applicants 
must have one of the following qualifications: 

- IAM National Observer 
- Police Class 1 rider 
- DVLA full rider licence examiner 

If you are interested in joining the training dept., please 
contact Di Woodcock at training@serv-obn.org.uk . 



 
 

Moto Guzzi V850TT 
 

 
 
 

The possible future NABB-sponsored Blood Bike, the Moto 
Guzzi V850TT, has arrived at Woodway Engineering in 
Coventry. The testing has yet to commence, and no time 
scale has been provided as to when the bike might be 
available for evaluation by the Blood Bike Groups. This 
information is provided for your reference only and does not 
infer that we are considering purchasing this bike. 
 
Our future bike purchase policy is currently under review 
with a number of different options under consideration. 
 



 
 
 

Appreciation Award 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Grants received  
 

 £1,000.00 
 
 
 
 

  £2,500.00 
 
 
These funds will be used to meet our on-going operating 
costs covering fuel and maintenance of the motorcycle fleet 
and 4x4 vehicles. 
  



 
 

Message from Fleet 
 
 

            
 
 
The motorcycle fleet’s winterisation may cause ignition 
barrel or pannier lock issues. This is because the winter 
treatment may have been a little aggressive which in turn 
may affect the lubrication of the ignition barrels and the 
locks on the panniers. If you are experiencing any of these 
issues, please contact Graham Keens, Fleet Manager on 
07831 100 432 who will hopefully resolve the problem. 
 
Graham can also replenish Masks if you are running low.  
 
 
 

  



 
 

Can you help?? 

 

We need to redesign our present hand out leaflet, can you 
help with the design, artwork, and printing?? 
 

 
 

If you can help, please contact chairman@serv-obn.org.uk , 
with your thoughts.  



 
 

       More Drone flights for the NHS 
 
 
 

 
 

The trial is on behalf of Portsmouth Hospitals University NHS 
Trust and Isle of Wight NHS Trust to transport chemotherapy 
drugs between Queen Alexandra Hospital in Portsmouth and 
St Mary’s Hospital in Newport, Isle of Wight. The dog leg in 
their flight path is to avoid Solent Aerodrome.  

 
 
 

 

 
  



 
 
Don’t forget when shopping at Amazon to do it via Amazon 
Smile.         
       

                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Kamran Irani 

 
Chairman 
1st April 2021 


